
 

 

Hammocks Happenings 
The Hammocks:  The Nicest Community on the Sun Coast 

April 23, 2019 
 
Below please find a number of 'Items of Interest' regarding River Wilderness and 
the Hammocks.  

Upcoming Meetings & Events 

 Hammock’s April HOA ‘Town Hall’ meeting:  Thursday, April 25th, at 5:00 

PM in the RWGCC Pub Room.  

 Hammock’s April HOA board meeting:  Thursday, April 25th, immediately 

following the ‘Town Hall’ meeting in the RWGCC Pub Room. 

 Hammock’s May HOA board meeting:  Thursday, May 23rd; at 5:00 PM in 

the RWGCC club Private Function Room. 

 RW Master HOA’s May board meeting:  Tuesday, May 21st; at 2:00 PM in 

the RWGCC Private Function Room. 
 

More on Meetings 

 The Hammock’s board will be conducting Town Hall meeting at 5:00 PM 

on April 25th   The Town Hall will be an open forum for residents of the 
community to discuss any issues or concerns they might have regarding 
the neighborhood.    Homeowners are encouraged to submit their 
topics/questions in advance to hammocksboard@rwhoa.org .  The 

Hammock’s board meeting will follow this special Town Hall event.   As 

noted above both the Town Hall and the board meeting will be held in the 
RWGCC Pub Room.   
 

Website Update 

 There is a new ‘tab’ on the River Wilderness HOA website dedicated 

strictly to the Hammocks.  Listed is the board meeting schedule, meeting 
agenda, members of the board, standing committee members and 
property management contact information.  To access this information, go 

the River Wilderness HOA website:  www.rwhoa.org   Click the tab ‘Board’ 

and then ‘Hammocks HOA Board’ to find the information mentioned 

above.   ‘Community Guides and Forms’ specific to the Hammocks can be 

found under the Documents tab.  When you have a minute check out this 
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new tab.  It’s always a good idea to ‘take a tour’ before you actually need 

something from the site.  
 

Spring is in the Air 
 There are some things you just do not want to miss:  The Super Bowl, 

your anniversary, maybe a mortgage payment.   Well, add to that 

important list the Hammock’s Spring Pool Party.  This annual event is an 

opportunity to celebrate the end of those long, cold, dark winter nights.   

OK; maybe the nights here in Florida weren’t that cold but they were still 

dark, and it will be fun to get together with your neighbors and get caught 

up on all of the recent ‘happenings’.    Mark your calendars for Sunday, 

April 28th @ 1:00 PM in the parking lot of the Hammock’s pool.  The Social 

Committee will be providing pulled pork sliders and non-alcoholic punch.   
Bring a side dish, your favorite beverage and a chair.  See you on the 28th.  
 

 
Eat Beat 

 No featured restaurant this month.   Our ‘food critic’ is on a diet and has 

asked for the month off.  Don’t worry; it won’t last that long.  As Arnold 

Schwarzenegger says, ‘He’ll be back’!   

 

Hear Something  /  Say Something 
 


